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Rossendale Mile FAQ
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Can I use the same email address to enter more than one child? Yes you can use the same email address to enter as many children as you like 
· Can I enter the same child more than once if they have a few attempts? No, please only enter the same child once, however you can edit the form to update their times.
· How do I update my child’s time if they run faster than their original time? Once you have submitted your child’s attempt you will automatically get an email thanking you for completing the form. The email will also ask if you would like to edit the form, click on the link and you will be able to put your child’s new time in.
· Can non-pupils put down a school? Yes if you are associated with a school in anyway (e.g. former pupil, teacher, school staff, parent, grandparent, relative etc) you can put down that school.
· Do I have to put a link to a gps device such as Garmin or Strava? No, we understand that not everybody has such devices and won’t be able to evidence their times. We are therefore relying on honesty and also common sense. If you can evidence your time and distance that would be very helpful.
· I just want to have a go and represent my school, do I have to submit a time? No, you do not have to put a time down you can simply go for a walk that covers at least a mile and fill out the form stating that you have had a go, you don’t have to fill out the time section if you do not want.
· Do you have to be from Rossendale to enter? Whilst we are encouraging residents in Rossendale to take part, we are happy to take entries from other local people. However, if they are associated with a school outside of the borough, that school won’t be part of our schools competition.
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